From Martin-Rodriguez Family:
Lucky & Sally

“Sally, a 1% year old Shepherd mix, was adopted in
October 2007. She and her siblings were found a few
months before, scared and helpless in a dumpster. Luckily,
they were brought to the shelter, where they received care
and lots of love. As Sally got a bit older, she had to have her
eye removed. She is doing very well and has blossomed
into a wonderful companion for the Martin-Rodriguez
family! With so much joy and compassion, Sally was ready
for a new friend. So the family came back to the shelter, a
year later, and adopted Lucky, a 2 month old Chihuahua.
Reody to begin their new adventure, the family posed for a

quick photo and were on their way!” :




